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Top DEP Stories 
 
State Impact/NPR: Pennsylvania, for first time, sets methane regulations on natural gas wells 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/06/07/pennsylvania-for-first-time-sets-methane-
regulations-on-natural-gas-wells/ 
 
State Impact/NPR: Wolf administration, two years after climate pledge: ‘no specific timeline’ on 
methane regulations 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2018/06/08/wolf-administration-two-years-after-climate-
pledge-no-specific-timeline-on-methane-regulations/ 
 
WESA: Pennsylvania, For First Time, Sets Methane Requirements On Natural Gas Wells 
http://wesa.fm/post/pennsylvania-first-time-sets-methane-requirements-natural-gas-wells#stream/0 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Pennsylvania debuts permits to control methane at well sites 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/pennsylvania-debuts-permits-to-control-
methane-at.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania adopts new controls for cutting methane from shale gas wells 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/06/07/Pennsylvania-DEP-new-
rules-methane-shale-gas-wells-fracking/stories/201806070180 
 
Allegheny Front: For First Time, PA Sets Methane Requirements on Natural Gas Wells 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/for-first-time-pa-sets-methane-requirements-on-natural-gas-wells/ 
 
Oil and Gas Journal: New Pennsylvania gas permits include methane recovery requirement 
https://www.ogj.com/articles/2018/06/new-pennsylvania-gas-permits-include-methane-recovery-
requirement.html  
 
NGI: Pennsylvania Methane Regs to Take Effect With New Oil/Gas Permits in August 
http://www.naturalgasintel.com/articles/114642-pennsylvania-methane-regs-to-take-effect-with-new-
oilgas-permits-in-august  
 
Sharon Herald: Officials take tour of Hermitage plant 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/officials-take-tour-of-hermitage-
plant/article_96a96356-6a02-11e8-ab54-3f2535c15957.html 
 
The Derrick: Pennsylvania DEP secretary visits Marienville Library rain garden project 
http://www.thederrick.com/news/community_news/pennsylvania-dep-secretary-visits-marienville-
library-rain-garden-project/article_cdd5d7b2-4f8f-55b8-9f9c-3b27ed935f34.html 
 
The Derrick: DEP boss: Balance needed 
http://www.thederrick.com/search/?sd=desc&l=25&s=start_time&f=html&t=article%2Cvideo%2Cyoutu
be%2Ccollection&app=editorial&nsa=eedition&q=dep 
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Explore Venango: DEP Secretary Patrick McDonnell Visits Venango County, Discusses More Connected 
Future 
http://explorevenango.com/state-secretary-of-the-dep/ 
 
Explore Venango: Pennsylvania DEP Secretary Visits Marienville Area Library Rain Garden Project 
http://explorevenango.com/pennsylvania-dep-secretary-visits-marienville-area-library-rain-garden-
project/ 
 
Mentions 
 
PennLive: Source of TCEs in water wells near lake in Lycoming County still unknown 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/source_of_tces_in_water_wells.html  
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Probe of wells near Rose Valley Lake inconclusive but still in progress 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2018/06/probe-of-wells-near-rose-valley-lake-
inconclusive-but-still-in-progress/ 
 
WENY: Bradford County aerial bug spraying raises concerns 
http://www.weny.com/story/38383647/bradford-county-aerial-bug-spraying-raises-concerns  
 
Morning Call: Toxic chemical levels exceed EPA rules at Whitehall quarry fill site, federal agency says 
http://www.mcall.com/news/local/whitehall/mc-nws-whitehall-coplay-aggregates-epa-violation-
20180607-story.html 
 
Times News: Biosolids battle is on hold in East Penn  
https://www.tnonline.com/biosolids-battle-hold-east-penn 
 
Allegheny Front: ORSANCO Moves to Eliminate Its Water Quality Standards for The Ohio River 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/orsanco-moves-to-eliminate-its-water-quality-standards-for-the-ohio-
river/ 
 
Air 
 
NorthCentralPA: Governor Wolf to use Permits to Control Methane Pollution from New Sources of 
Natural Gas 
https://www.northcentralpa.com/news/govt/governor-wolf-to-use-permits-to-control-methane-
pollution-from/article_bda86878-6a69-11e8-a8db-0353127056c1.html  
 
Tribune-Review: Brentwood bans e-cigarettes in workplaces, public spaces 
http://triblive.com/local/southhills/13706321-74/brentwood-bans-e-cigarettes-in-workplaces-public-
spaces  
 
Climate Change 
 
Post-Gazette: Federal scientists say May shattered all kinds of heat records in America 
http://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2018/06/07/Federal-scientists-say-May-shattered-
all-kinds-of-heat-records-in-America/stories/201806020172 
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Conservation & Recreation 
 
Pennlive: Dozens take part in float trip, despite uncooperative weather 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/dozens_take_part_in_float_trip.html 
 
Pennlive: Philadelphia railroad ruins transformed into elevated park 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/philadelphia_railroad_ruins_tr.html 
 
Pennlive: Save McCormick Farm 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/06/save_mccormick_farm_opinion.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lewistown Sentinel: Ready to launch 
http://www.lewistownsentinel.com/news/local-news/2018/06/ready-to-launch/ 
 
Pike Dispatch: Westfall Township Exploding With New Development Proposals 
http://pikedispatch.com/local.html 
 
WESA: Wagner Aims To Ride Lawnmower Into Voters' Hearts 
http://wesa.fm/post/wagner-aims-ride-lawnmower-voters-hearts#stream/0  
 
Tribune-Review: Tarentum Bridge falcons defend their nesting success 
http://triblive.com/local/valleynewsdispatch/13731887-74/tarentum-bridge-falcons-defend-their-
nesting-success 
 
Post-Gazette: Brian O'Neill : B-Man's the name; Appalachian Trail's his domain 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/brian-oneill/2018/06/10/B-Man-s-the-name-Appalachian-Trail-s-
his-domain/stories/201806100037 
 
Allegheny Front: Restoration Work Leads to Big Surprise in Frick Park 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/restoration-work-leads-to-big-surprise-in-frick-park/ 
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: The nuclear industry is making a big bet on small power plants 
http://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2018/06/the_nuclear_industry_is_making.html#incart_river_index 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Older workers who planned to retire from Worley & Obetz are now looking for 
jobs 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/older-workers-who-planned-to-retire-from-worley-obetz-
are/article_f76aee7a-6b52-11e8-91c6-c366f3c00396.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Worley & Obetz co-owner recalls the day his company fell apart; his CEO skipped 
a meeting, turned off his cellphone and went missing 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/worley-obetz-co-owner-recalls-the-day-his-company-
fell/article_6900475c-6b57-11e8-9177-f72d94e0a63d.html 
 
Central Penn Business Journal: Local officials tour energy-efficient Hershey Medical Center 
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http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180608/CPBJ01/180609906/local-officials-tour-energyefficient-hershey-
medical-center 
 
Centre Daily Times:  How much will taxpayers save through SCASD’s energy-efficient building projects? 
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article212333584.html  
 
Centre County Gazette:  LED lights to save Bellefonte money; council OKs backyard chickens  
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/led-lights-to-save-bellefonte-money-council-oks-
backyard-chickens,1476799/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Viewpoint: Clean-energy financing bill good for business 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/viewpoint-clean-energy-financing-bill-good-
for.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Opposition to federal intervention for coal and nuclear shows hypocrisy 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/06/10/Opposition-to-federal-intervention-for-coal-
and-nuclear-shows-hypocrisy/stories/201806100082 
 
Post-Gazette: Build better buildings in Pittsburgh 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/06/10/Build-better-buildings-in-
Pittsburgh/stories/201806100016  
 
Post-Gazette: Did Trump officials act on energy policies suggested by coal tycoon Robert Murray? 
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/06/07/Did-Trump-officials-act-
on-energy-policies-suggested-by-coal-tycoon-Robert-Murray/stories/201806020173 
 
Allegheny Front: Voices of Energy: Hal Saville 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/voices-of-energy-hal-saville/ 
 
Allegheny Front: Johnstown’s Comeback Could Get an Energy Boost From the Sun 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/johnstowns-comeback-could-get-an-energy-boost-from-the-sun/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Energy transition plans: Support coal and nuclear, but not indefinitely 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/06/10/Energy-transition-plans-Support-coal-
and-nuclear-but-not-indefinitely/stories/201806070091 
 
Indiana Gazette: Bankrupt energy company sued 
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/bankrupt-energy-company-sued/article_0cf8e2c9-babd-57e4-
9e80-4abf960c1984.html 
 
Mining 
 
Observer-Reporter: EDITORIAL Black lung fund should be subsidized by coal companies 
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorials/editorial-black-lung-fund-should-be-subsidized-by-
coal-companies/article_c9a7e672-6824-11e8-814e-bb64a7b7aad1.html 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Tapping a ‘coaled’ one: Ebensburg brewery celebrates mining heritage 

http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180608/CPBJ01/180609906/local-officials-tour-energyefficient-hershey-medical-center
http://www.cpbj.com/article/20180608/CPBJ01/180609906/local-officials-tour-energyefficient-hershey-medical-center
http://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/state-college/article212333584.html
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/led-lights-to-save-bellefonte-money-council-oks-backyard-chickens,1476799/
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/led-lights-to-save-bellefonte-money-council-oks-backyard-chickens,1476799/
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/viewpoint-clean-energy-financing-bill-good-for.html
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/viewpoint-clean-energy-financing-bill-good-for.html
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/06/10/Opposition-to-federal-intervention-for-coal-and-nuclear-shows-hypocrisy/stories/201806100082
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2018/06/10/Opposition-to-federal-intervention-for-coal-and-nuclear-shows-hypocrisy/stories/201806100082
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/06/10/Build-better-buildings-in-Pittsburgh/stories/201806100016
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/Op-Ed/2018/06/10/Build-better-buildings-in-Pittsburgh/stories/201806100016
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/06/07/Did-Trump-officials-act-on-energy-policies-suggested-by-coal-tycoon-Robert-Murray/stories/201806020173
http://www.post-gazette.com/powersource/policy-powersource/2018/06/07/Did-Trump-officials-act-on-energy-policies-suggested-by-coal-tycoon-Robert-Murray/stories/201806020173
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/voices-of-energy-hal-saville/
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/johnstowns-comeback-could-get-an-energy-boost-from-the-sun/
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/06/10/Energy-transition-plans-Support-coal-and-nuclear-but-not-indefinitely/stories/201806070091
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/editorials/2018/06/10/Energy-transition-plans-Support-coal-and-nuclear-but-not-indefinitely/stories/201806070091
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/bankrupt-energy-company-sued/article_0cf8e2c9-babd-57e4-9e80-4abf960c1984.html
https://www.indianagazette.com/news/bankrupt-energy-company-sued/article_0cf8e2c9-babd-57e4-9e80-4abf960c1984.html
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorials/editorial-black-lung-fund-should-be-subsidized-by-coal-companies/article_c9a7e672-6824-11e8-814e-bb64a7b7aad1.html
https://observer-reporter.com/opinion/editorials/editorial-black-lung-fund-should-be-subsidized-by-coal-companies/article_c9a7e672-6824-11e8-814e-bb64a7b7aad1.html


http://www.tribdem.com/news/tapping-a-coaled-one-ebensburg-brewery-celebrates-mining-
heritage/article_52b78c40-6c5a-11e8-8537-9b0dd5a02f7f.html  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Reading Eagle: Work set to begin on Birdsboro Pipeline 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/work-set-to-begin-on-birdsboro-pipeline 
 
Observer-Reporter: The effect of the natural gas boom on Washington County family explored in 'Amity 
and Prosperity' 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/the-effect-of-the-natural-gas-boom-on-washington-
county/article_7b3ec980-64f3-11e8-bc86-57b705564821.html  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: $16M railroad grant could help with Ohio cracker 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/16m-railroadgrant-could-help-with-ohio-
cracker.html 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Expert sees more cracker announcements coming soon 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/expert-sees-more-cracker-announcements-
coming-soon.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Gas prices coming down after Memorial Day surge 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13747773-74/gas-prices-coming-down-after-memorial-day-surge 
 
Post-Gazette: Officials: W.Va. explosion was along newly installed natural gas line 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/06/07/Pipeline-explosion-moundsville-west-
virginia/stories/201806070129 
 
Observer-Reporter: Ruling highlights importance of local zoning rules on oil and gas 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/ruling-highlights-importance-of-local-zoning-rules-on-
oil-and/article_b19ebaac-68c8-11e8-9bb6-7f1d5af019e6.html 
 
Observer-Reporter: The effect of the natural gas boom on Washington County family explored in 'Amity 
and Prosperity' 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/the-effect-of-the-natural-gas-boom-on-washington-
county/article_7b3ec980-64f3-11e8-bc86-57b705564821.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Countywide program takes bite out of mosquitoes 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180608/countywide-program-takes-bite-out-of-mosquitoes 
 
Waste 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: Trail of trash concerns resident 
http://www.therecordherald.com/news/20180606/trail-of-trash-concerns-resident 
 
Tribune-Review: Hard-to-recycle event set for Quaker Valley HS 
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http://sewickley.triblive.com/hard-to-recycle-event-set-for-quaker-valley-hs/ 
 
WFMZ: Berks commissioner: Authority breached landfill contract 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/berks/berks-commissioner-authority-breached-landfill-
contract/750411787  
 
WFMZ: Rolling Hills Landfill expansion hearing draws crowd in Earl 
http://www.wfmz.com/news/berks/rolling-hills-landfill-expansion-hearing-draws-crowd/750657564  
 
Water 
 
Pennlive: Flood warning issued for section of Swatara Creek after heavy overnight rain 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/section_of_swatara_creek_neari.html 
 
Pennlive: Source of TCEs in water wells near lake in Lycoming County still unknown 
http://www.pennlive.com/news/2018/06/source_of_tces_in_water_wells.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: A collaborative, countywide approach is essential to improving our water quality 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/a-collaborative-countywide-approach-is-essential-to-
improving-our-water/article_bf56111e-6a6b-11e8-a732-8fde09054344.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: A developer's perspective on new approaches to restoration 
https://lancasteronline.com/opinion/columnists/a-developer-s-perspective-on-new-approaches-to-
restoration/article_56d8ee56-6a82-11e8-a6fe-b3d811233a02.html 
 
York Dispatch: Bay habitat gets boost from local reef ball build 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/picture-gallery/news/local/2018/06/10/photos-bay-habitat-gets-boost-
from-local-reef-ball-build/35899991/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Flood warning extended in Berks area 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/flood-warning-extended-in-berks-area 
 
Post-Gazette: Still pursuing PWSA, Peoples eyes O'Hara for prospective water plant 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/06/08/Peoples-Natural-Gas-PWSA-water-treatment-
plant-O-Hara-council-meeting-July/stories/201806080129 
 
Post-Gazette: One water meter for 425 homes plus three bankruptcies: A world of problems in Clairton 
community 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2018/06/11/One-water-meter-425-homes-plus-three-
bankruptcies-problems-Clairton-century-townhomes/stories/201806090006 
 
KDKA: Heavy Rains Prompt Landslides, Flooding And State Of Emergency Declaration 
http://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2018/06/11/flooding-landslides-state-of-emergency/  
 
WTAE: Floodwaters take out retaining wall in Elizabeth Township 
http://www.wtae.com/article/floodwaters-take-out-retaining-wall-in-elizabeth-township/21254214 
 
WPXI: Heavy rain leads to flooding, road closures 
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https://www.wpxi.com/weather/heavy-rain-leads-to-flooding-road-closures/763668858 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Beaver County bottled water company to expand with $400K state loan 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2018/06/08/beaver-county-bottled-water-company-to-
expand-with.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Storms spread flooding in Allegheny, Westmoreland counties 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13746706-74/storms-spread-flooding-in-allegheny-westmoreland-
counties 
 
Tribune-Review: At 2.03 inches of rain, Pittsburgh breaks 88-year-old single-day record 
http://triblive.com/local/regional/13747613-74/at-203-inches-of-rain-pittsburgh-breaks-88-year-old-
single-day-record 
 
Tribune-Review: Sharpsburg cleans up after flood; Ravine Street project expected to ease overflows 
http://triblive.com/local/foxchapel/13735568-74/sharpsburg-cleans-up-after-flood-ravine-street-
project-expected-to-ease-overflows 
 
Post-Gazette: PennDOT wants more information before replacing floodgates on Washington Boulevard 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/06/08/PennDOT-floodgates-Pittsburgh-Washington-
Boulevard-new-system-failures-fatal-flood/stories/201806080155 
 
Post-Gazette: Heavy rains cause flooded roadways, landslides throughout Pittsburgh region 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2018/06/10/Flash-flood-warning-in-effect-Pittsburgh-
Sunday/stories/201806100154 
 
Post-Gazette: Heavy rainfall breaks 88-year record in Pittsburgh area 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/region/2018/06/11/Rainfall-breaks-88-year-record-in-Pittsburgh-
weather-forecast/stories/201806110089 
 
WBRE/WYOU: Flood protection project announced in Pine Grove 
http://www.pahomepage.com/news/flood-protection-project-announced-in-pine-grove/1225107506 
 
Fox43: Clean water advocates urge lawmakers to invest in PA waterways 
http://fox43.com/2018/06/09/clean-water-advocates-urge-lawmakers-to-invest-in-pa-waterways/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Another deer with Chronic Wasting Disease found after Lancaster County private 
herd killed 
https://lancasteronline.com/sports/outdoors/another-deer-with-chronic-wasting-disease-found-after-
lancaster-county/article_51b3db60-6b50-11e8-9a27-974f2c055664.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: 3 deer test positive for chronic wasting disease 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/state-and-regional/deer-test-positive-for-chronic-wasting-
disease/article_1936a96c-9974-5853-b730-36955970bcd0.html 
 
abc27: Spotted lanternfly threatens some PA wineries 
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http://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/spotted-lanternfly-threatens-some-pa-
wineries/1229662008 
 
abc27: Harrisburg restaurant ditches plastic straws 
http://www.abc27.com/news/local/harrisburg/harrisburg-restaurant-ditches-plastic-
straws/1229214363 
 
Centre County Gazette:  In the face of challenges, Centre County beekeepers work to help honeybees 
survive and thrive 
http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/in-the-face-of-challenges-centre-county-beekeepers-
work-to-help-honeybees-survive-and-thrive,1476798/  
 
Observer-Reporter: Landslide closes Route 837 in Union Township 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/landslide-closes-route-in-union-
township/article_fbb63a3e-6d64-11e8-af2e-af063e42acf2.html  
 
Allegheny Front: The Making of Scott Pruitt 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/the-making-of-scott-pruitt/  
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